New Members
i. New members shall be invited to complete a membership application form and be entitled to attend Monday Social Bowling sessions, as their application is considered. Their application shall then be placed on the Notice Board for a period of 21 days for scrutiny by current members regarding their suitability to join GPBC. Those members who wish to make a comment privately, can do so directly to the Honorary Secretary or President. At the end of the 21-day period, the Committee shall meet to discuss each application for membership alongside any comments received; and the prospective member shall be contacted by the Honorary Secretary or President, with the result. Prospective members who had received comments that shall prevent them from becoming a member of GPBC, shall have the right to be heard by the Committee and would be invited to attend a Membership Appeal Hearing should they wish to do so 
ii. Any member, during their first 2 years at the Club, shall not be entitled to stand for a position on the Committee or as an Officer within the Club. They shall be entitled to assist with the running of teams, but even if they became a Team Captain, this shall not entitle them to take a position on the Committee during their first 2 years of membership

